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Jeff Risch was recently quoted in an article published in the Cook County Record.
In the article, Jeff discusses the prevailing wage law that took affect in June. Jeff
states, "litigation will increase under Illinois' prevailing wage law simply due to
the new governor and the Illinois Department of Labor's high prioritization of
prevailing wage enforcement."


